Date:

December 29, 2011

To:
Mayor Flury, Vice Mayor Grace, Commissioner Castro, Commissioner Duke, and Commissioner McElyea
Through:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

From:

Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Attorney

Subject:
Resolutions for EMS grants 
Annually, the City receives Emergency Medical Service equipment/funding through Broward County.  Some of the past grant awards have been for equipment that allows the City to participate in county-wide initiatives (software), others are for equipment used for particular city purposes (water rescue crafts).   
One of the agreements awards automatic external defibrillators (AEDs) that will be placed in public buildings and BSO fire response vehicles.  The second grant is for medical monitoring equipment which will be used exclusively by BSO Fire Rescue.

Memorandums of understanding have been drafted to track the equipment that will be used exclusively by BSO.  

It is recommended that the City Commission approve both resolutions.

